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‘The Broadlands Bulletin’
Term 1

Week 10 - Friday  8 April

Ruma Tahi
Eden Gallacher

For your outstanding attitude towards learning.
Zachariah Wills

For your positive attitude and helpfulness.

Ruma Rua
Liya Rathnayake

For your focus and independence this week. You are making
good decisions and giving things a go.

Cullen Phillips
For the patience and helpfulness when you are assisting

other students with their learning.
Ruby Busst

For your independence, excellence with seesaw tasks and for
learning from your mistakes.

Ruma Toru
Chloe Hayes
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For the helpfulness and responsibility being shown. It is appreciated!
Casey O’Reilly

For the responsible attitude you are displaying. It is so helpful around the school.

Ruma Rima
Evelyn Hay

Welcome to Broadlands School.
Kruden Wills

For fantastic progress in your reading. You show positive determination each day.

Forthcoming Events - Term 1:
Thursday 14 April - Last Day Term 1
Monday 2 May - First Day of Term 2
Friday 20 May - Pink Shirt Day

Thursday 26 May - BOT meeting #3

Wednesday 1 June - School Cross Country
Monday 6 June - Queen’s Birthday - School closed
Tuesday 7 June - Rippa Rugby Tournament - TBC
Thursday 16 June - Cluster Cross Country - TBC

Monday 20 June - Thursday 23 June - Matariki activities week
Friday 24 June - National Matariki Day - School closed

Tuesday 28 June - CBOP Cross Country - TBC
Friday 8 July - Last day of school Term 2

The complete list at this time

From the Desk of the Tumuaki

Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou



Mufti Day

To celebrate the end of, shall we say, an interesting if not challenging Term One, we are
having a Mufti Day on Thursday 14 April. (Mufti is voluntary of course)

Two of our senior students, Cameron and Chloe, have asked that the mufti clothing
include the colours blue and yellow if possible in recognition of the people of Ukraine.

Coffee Time…Our Treat!

On Thursday 14 April, you are warmly invited, even encouraged, to join the staff and
Jimmy of Volcanic Coffee fame for some coffee and doughnut social time between
10.00am and 11.30am - on the grass - by the main carpark - next to the TigerTurf gate.

We have missed you! So…we would love to see you!



Covid-19 / Omicron

Keep up the huge effort you’re making from home!

We’re ranging between 11% - 14% away this week so it’s continuing to come down! By
Term 2, we hope to be back to some form of ‘normal’. “What’s that?” I hear you say…

School Communication

Open three-way communication (teacher/parent/tamariki) is important to us.

The means of communication with Broadlands School are as follows (in no particular
order):

1. Phone:
(07) 333 8576 (Landline to reach Office & Principal)

021 0291 9131 (For absences/important text messages only - NO calls on this plan)
(027) 291 9171 (Principal - if specifically needed)

2. Email:
Mr Taylor - principal@broadlands.school.nz

Mrs Sandham - sophie@broadlands.school.nz - DP / Year 5 & 6 / Room 3
Mrs Lynch - debra@broadlands.school.nz - Year 4 & 5 / Room 2

Miss Bentley - traleenah@broadlands.school.nz - Year 2 & 3 / Room 1
Mrs Wilson - jess@broadlands.school.nz - NE/Year 1 / Year 2 / Room 4

Kasey - office@broadlands.school.nz - Office

3. Seesaw - our learning sharing tool

4. Weekly ‘Broadlands Bulletin’ (Newsletter) shared by email / SchoolApp / Website

5. Broadlands School website
www.broadlands.school.nz

6. Appointments to see your child’s teacher about their learning can be made by email,
phone, Seesaw or in person. For a quick chat, please just call in (before or after school

is best).

A thank you from us!

http://www.broadlands.school.nz/


Thank you for supporting Broadlands School and particularly the staff during this term.

As a school, we have done incredibly well, using our virtues, especially resilience,
patience and tolerance, to support each other in so many ways and to keep our focus on

learning going. Well done to you all!!

What we need to do collectively is to ensure that we work hard together to fully
re-connect our tamariki…to help them feel connected to school; eager to

participate, eager to engage; to have a strong sense of belonging; to feel valued
and to regain that learning momentum again.

Together, we can achieve this!

Have some quality, fun-focused family / whānau time over the holidays.

Graeme

Healthy Active Students

Our Jump Jam leaders (Alexis, Charlotte, Delta,
Ella, Jessie-Lee, Krystal, Paris and Tayla) have

been practising their routines. This week was the
first whole school session of Jump Jam.





CLUSTER JUNIOR RUGBY - Once again, Reporoa Rugby Club will be fielding junior
teams. The majority will train on a Thursday and play on a Saturday. There are covid regulations
that the Club will have to adhere to but we also strive to give the players a sense of normality
around the current unusual environment we all find ourselves in. Muster will be an online process
as will be the kit sizing register for the players which will take place in the coming weeks. To find
out more, either become a member of the Reporoa Rugby Club Facebook page or give Norm a call
on 0274 488887
https://www.facebook.com/groups/104553102920731

LOST PROPERTY

Do these belong to you? Great black school shoes!!!! I'm sure they must belong to someone.
Please get your child/ren to have a look in the lost property if they are missing a pair of black

shoes.
We also have some swimming gear, if these togs, goggles, bag or any towels belong to you they

are here at school. Please get in touch with Kasey if you need.

Cleaner Position…you must know someone out there???? PLEASE!

Broadlands School requires a part-time cleaner for 9 hours/week for three hours/day over three
days for term-time only.Flexible hours to suit.

The ideal person would be reliable, thorough and efficient with their day-to-today cleaning duties
within our teaching, administration, staffroom and bathroom facilities.

The position will commence ASAP.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/104553102920731


For more information, please contact Graeme/Principal on 027 291 9171 or call in to Broadlands
School, 2986 Broadlands Road, RD 1, Reporoa 3081.

Ka kite ano

Graeme, Sophie, Debra, Traleenah, Jess, Matua Tenia, Karla, Halei, Maureen & Kasey.



PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT US!


